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Comment - To The Concerned: It is my strongly held belief that it is not wise to add 400,000 new Medicaid 
recipients to Virginia's already burdened taxpayer base. Let's keep Virginia fiscally sound. Virginians 
paying their own way without providing government hand-outs, via free medical care, to those who are 
viably paying their own way, will have a better outcome for the future of our Common Wealth. Preserve the 
way of life Virginians have come to enjoy and do not undermine the financial future of our great state. 
Sincerely, Mrs. Audrey Neel
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